
 

 

Patricia Reilly became TRS’ Executive Director on November 1, 2013, 

after nearly 20 years with the agency. 

 

During the year preceding her promotion, Patricia 

steered the agency through the difficult time following 

Hurricane Sandy. Since then, Patricia has guided TRS 

as it regained its momentum on a number of critical 

projects, including major enhancements to the Tax-

Deferred Annuity (TDA) Program and the launch in 

2014 of its Modernization Program. 

 

In naming Patricia as Executive Director, the Teachers’ Retirement Board 

passed a resolution at its October 2013 meeting, citing her outstanding 

qualifications and stating that “Ms. Reilly is a dedicated and effective TRS 

manager with a vision for the future.” 

 

Patricia holds a Bachelor of Science degree from SUNY.  

 

Patricia now has more than 25 years’ experience in New York City 

government. Here is a recap of her career to date:  

 

 1988: Director of Information Technology, Office of the Mayor, City of 

New York  

 1994: Deputy Director, Information Technology, TRS 

 2003: Director, Business Solutions Group, TRS 

 2010: Deputy Executive Director, TRS 

 2013: Executive Director, TRS 

 

 


